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Nº 132 – September 2015 

New venue for our annual general meeting 

THIS year our AGM will take place in a different setting and we will gather at Trethorne Golf 
Club on 18 November for our annual dinner, along with the business of reviewing activities past, 
discussing future events and the election of officers. 

Full details of timings and costs will be published in the next issue of The Packet.   

The good news – subscriptions have been pegged  
at the same rate for yet another year! 

            Individual membership £7.50 
            Family or corporate membership £15 

Our subs are due on or before the AGM and our treasurer, Jean Mansell, would prefer cheques, please, 
made payable to Launceston Twinning Association. In fact, Jean would find it helpful if payments for all 
twinning activities could be made by cheque, rather than cash, because it makes the audit trail more 
straightforward.   

Jean also asks that members enclose a note explaining what their payments cover, i.e. how many 
people for named events, because she can sometimes receive cheques/cash in one envelope with no 
explanation of what the payment covers. 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

FILM FOCUS – reminder 

The most romantic story ever?    

OUR first film after the holidays Cyrano de Bergerac, showcases 
Gerard Depardieu in a towering performance as the title character in 
this lavish adaptation of Edmond Rostand's stage drama. Film night is 
Tuesday 22 September; the deadline for booking your meal is Weds 
16 September. 

Based on the classic of French literature, Cyrano is the tale of a brave and 
noble soldier who needed a nose-job before they were available, but he has 
the soul of a poet and uses his poetic gift to help a more visually appealing 
competitor gain the affections of his true love.  

 

https://secure.weebly.com/weebly/eclick.php?u=21790034&c=lifecycle.first-publish&s=546564203&t=f6bdeb291e73fccbcfb74a54acbfb1c0&r=http%3A%2F%2Flauncestontwinningassociation.weebly.com


To book your meal, please tell Carolyn Burch carolynburch@btconnect.com (01566 785171) which 
meal(s) you want and send a cheque (£15 per person) to Jean Mansell at Nightoak, 2 Stourscombe 

Wood, Launceston PL15 9JP.  

 Carbonnade of beef – pieces of beef cooked slowly with onions in real ale served with new 

potatoes and carrots 

 Lamb tagine- with apricots, cous cous and orange relish 

 Gratin of lentils, spinach and ricotta in rich tomato sauce- tomatoes, red wine, green lentils topped 

with toasted breadcrumbs and parmesan  

 

 
 

  Diary Dates 
Sept 22  French film evening, Jericho’s, Launceston 7pm 
Nov 18                   Annual General Meeting, Trethorne Leisure Centre 
 
2016 
April 8-11  Visit by Plestin twinners to Launceston 
 

mailto:carolynburch@btconnect.com

